From: Judith Harris <judith.s.harrisd646@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, July 15, 2017 12:57 PM
To: Executive Secretariat
Subject: The Fiduciary Rule

Dear Secretary Acosta,

| am writing to urge you to fully implement and enforce the Fiduciary Rule. Everyone needs to have access to HONEST
advice about financial members. years ago | was badly hurt financially because there was no rule requiring financial
advisors to consider my needs and desires. | lost a lot of money on poor advice that benefited the advisor's company
rather than me. As a single mom trying desperately to save for my child's education, that set me back years. | also,
then, had no money to save for my retirement. According to the Council of Economic Advisers, retirement savers lose
$17 billion each year because Wall Street advisers are not required to provide advice in the best interests of their
clients.Those of us who have worked our whole lives deserve an economy that works for US.

Sincerely, Judith S. Harris, BSN, MA
3226 Dandelion Dr.
Richmond, TX 77469





